
          

 

 
28 November 2023 
 

 
Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Trip to the Space Museum – Friday 26th January 2024  
 

 
 

As part of our science and history unit of learning, we will be investigating a range of explorers 
and how they have changed the world we live in. Therefore, in order for the children to have a 
first-hand experience of this, we have arranged a trip to the Space Centre, Leicester. They will 
get to experience the planetarium as well as explore rockets and all things space. 
 
Year 2 will be visiting the Space Museum on Friday 26th January 2024. The children will be 
leaving school at 9am and returning back to school for 4.15pm. They will be travelling by 
coach and will need a packed lunch, including a drink, in a named plastic bag.  
 
The cost for the trip, which includes entrance to the Museum and the coach, is £20.00 

Both consent for this trip and payment will be uploaded to ParentPay, please log into your 
account to give permission for your child to go on this trip and make payment by Wednesday 
10th January 2024.  As always this is a voluntary contribution, however if we do not receive 
enough funds the trip will be unable to go ahead.  
 

Please tell a member of staff if your child suffers from travel sickness or if there are any other 
medical issues we should be aware of. 
 
Kind regards 

B Leaver          A Clemons 

Miss Leaver      &       Miss Clemons  
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